
General Education Subcommittee 2021-2022 

Subcommittee Members: 
Rodney Mauricio, Chair, College of Arts and Sciences 
Jonathan Evans, College of Arts and Sciences, absent 
Harold Briggs, School of Social Work  
David Spooner, College of Environment and Design 
William Vencill, Ex-Officio 

Attendees: 
Andrew Potter, Office of Experiential Learning 
Katie Burr, Office of Instruction 
Fiona Liken, Office of the Registrar 
Brooke Daniel, Office of the Registrar 
Crystal Graham, Office of the Registrar 
Jade Fortiner, Office of the Registrar 

The General Education Subcommittee of the University Curriculum Committee met on October 
14, 2021, at 9:00 a.m. via Zoom. 

The subcommittee unanimously approved the minutes of the September 2, 2021, General 
Education Subcommittee meeting.   

The subcommittee discussed the proposal for Institutional Competencies. The proposal 
recommends that courses, non-credit activities, and co-curricular experiences be mapped to 
one or more of the following proposed six institutional competencies: 

1) Critical Thinking
2) Communication
3) Moral Reasoning (Ethics)
4) Global/Intercultural Fluency
5) Creativity & Innovation
6) Collaboration

Following discussion, Harold Briggs motioned to approved to the proposal for Institutional 
Competencies. David Spooner seconded the motion. The subcommittee unanimously approved 
the proposal for Institutional Competencies. 

William Vencill provided an update on the Board of Regents’ timeline for implementing a new 
University System of Georgia General Education Curriculum. It was recommended that the 
University of Georgia should proceed with moving forward on its proposed revised General 
Education Curriculum. 



An extended meeting of the General Education Subcommittee to discuss UGA’s proposal for a 
revised General Education Curriculum is scheduled for December 10, 2021. 

The meeting adjourned at 9:42 a.m. 

Rodney Mauricio, Chair 
General Education Subcommittee 


